

29th October, 2021

Dear Teachers and Pupils,

Thank you for the large and generous donation of food for the Foodbank. We depend on groups like yours and individuals who think about our clients and carefully select items of food for us to distribute to those who have approached us because they are desperate.

The selection of food you provided will be more than welcome by our clients along with the fresh items we buy each week to make the parcels more nutritious.

Sincerely,

ama Anghs

Gina Angus (Manager) (Taybridgehead Foodbank)

Wormit Parish Church of Scotland Scottish Charity No SC006447